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GENERAL UPDATES

Asilia Africa has advised that they will be increasing the Asilia Conservation Charge from USD5 per person per
night to USD10 per person per night from 01 June 2024, applicable to all new bookings travelling after 01 June
2024. The Conservation Charge contributes financial support to various non-profit community development and
conservation organisations in the areas where Asilia camps and lodges are located. 100% of the funds raised will
continue to be funnelled directly into positive impact initiatives and implementing partners' projects. As this
increase is significant, and to further amplify the impact of these guest contributions, the Nawiri Group has
pledged to match all Asilia Conservation Charge contributions from 01 June onwards, thus quadrupling guests’
impact from the previous USD5 to USD20 for each night they stay in an Asilia camp.

&Beyond is excited to announce their new property Suyian Lodge is scheduled to open in July 2025. Nestled in

44,000 acres of private wilderness in the Laikipia region of Kenya, the lodge will have only 14 suites, including a
family suite, ensuring an intimate and unforgettable safari.

Please speak to your Travel Designer for more information. 1



